



Autumn 1 Newsletter

Welcome back after the summer break! Here is some information you may find useful for our first half term.

We will be working hard to answer the question 'How is a river formed?' (This is a geography focus).

Quality text	Reminders
OLIVER AND THE SEAWIGS PHILIP REFE SAROH MYNTYRE	Our PE days are Tuesday and Friday. Please ensure your child's PE kit is in school. Please remember a healthy snack or 40p to buy fruit from our KS2 fruit stall at break time. Our forest school sessions will be held on a Tuesday (dates to be updated outside of classroom). This half term is 7 weeks long - we break up on 17th October 2025.

Look out for a separate later in the upcoming weeks with details about our Bridges Showcase where we invite parents/carers to come into school to look at and celebrate our children's fantastic DT projects!

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please email your child's class teacher.

3RT (King Richard) rturner@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
30H (Friar Tuck) ohazlehurst@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk